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Dear Mr. Bryan Corrigan
 
As chair of the Awards Committee for the Massachusetts Council for the Social Studies, it gives me great pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to receive the George Watson Award for Excellence in Teaching Economics. This award is presented each year to one educator in Massachusetts who has demonstrated exceptionally ability in teaching    economics, shows strong evidence of professional involvement, and serves as a positive role model for colleagues.
 
In selecting you as the George Watson Award winner, it was clear that your nominator was delighted to see their high opinion of you, your leadership, outstanding teaching, commitment to excellence, and dedication to the students, validated through this award. You have encouraged students and teachers to move outside the box. Your AP scores and student selection for those classes proves that great teaching makes a difference. Your hard work and dedication to the teaching of economics reflects the true preparation needed to prepare students for the future. In the words of Arne Duncan, U.S. Secretary of Education, "talent matters and teachers should be rewarded in education for their talents and leadership." I am very proud to say that you represent exactly what the United States Secretary of Education is saying about quality teachers. You are the paradigm of excellence that he is talking about for the future of education in America.  
 
The presentation of the award will take place at our annual dinner meeting held at Sturbridge Host Hotel and Conference Center on Friday, May 6, at 6:30 pm.  You will be the guest of the MCSS at the dinner.  You should contact our executive secretary, Janna Bremer, to make your meal selection. You must also give her your guest list and their meal choices. bremerj@norwoodlight.com
 
 
On behalf of the awards committee and the council, please accept my sincere congratulations. I look forward to seeing you at the dinner.
 
Sincerely,
 
Steven W. Goode
 
Steven W. Goode
Awards Chair of Massachusetts Council for Social Studies
Civics & Special Needs Teacher
Harbor Pilot School
11 Charles Street, Dorchester, MA.02122
W-617-635-6365
C-617-680-6831
